
Statement of the Non-Commercial Stakeholder Group on the ​Initial Report 
about Customer Standing Committee (CSC) Charter Review 

 
 
The Non-Commercial Stakeholders Group (NCSG) represents the interests of         
non-commercial domain name registrants and end-users in the formulation of Domain Name            
System policy within the Generic Names Supporting Organisation. We have carefully           
reviewed the findings and proposed amendment to the Customer Standing Committee           
(CSC) Charter which were included in the Initial Report of the independent Review Team.              
While we believe the Initial Report does contain some observations that are outside the              
scope of the review, on the whole we are satisfied with it and have no major objections. 
 
  
We encourage the CSC to continue to effectively and efficiently follow all of the guidelines               
contained within the proposed amended charter. 
 


